
      

 

 

Ref No: SDC/NOTICE/2025/MAR/25      Date: 11/03/2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all the students and faculty members that the college will remain 

closed from 12/03/2025 to 15/03/2025 on the occasion of “HOLI”. It will reopen on 

17/03/2025 as per scheduled time. 

Wish You Very Happy & Safe Holi. 

THANK YOU. 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


